
                                                                                                                                          
 
Ref No. : GR/ADV/2017-2018/ALL/12                                                             Dated : 20-12-2017 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Greetings from Gateway Rail!!  

  

This is to inform you that a restriction on loading of all goods traffic moving via Mehsana & Palanpur 

section in Ahmedabad division (Western Railway) has been imposed by Indian Railways for two days 

(21st & 22nd Dec) in export as well as import direction for Pipavav Port on account of Railway track 

maintenance(Non Inter-locking) work. Hence, there would not be any fresh loading to & fro Pipavav 

port from any of our ICDs’ for above two days.  

 

We expect your kind co-operation in the situation as we remain focused on clearance of transit loads 

till then. You are requested to plan your shipments accordingly considering delays due to above said 

reasons. We are liaising with Indian Railways / concerned authorities and will keep you updated as 

soon as we get further information on this. 

  

We thank you for your continuous business support. Please feel free to get in touch with our ICD- 

customer services team on your specific queries, we will be happy to assist you.  

  

Best Regards, 

Customer Service Desk 

Gateway Rail 

 

 


